Volunteers 

I want to thank all of you in serving our community. As we are all aware, things are quite different these days due to Covid 19. As we prepare for the Day of Service on Saturday, October 10, 2020, the safety of our volunteers, staff, and residents are of the utmost importance to us. Please take some time to review the following guidelines we have set to ensure the health and safety of all participants on our Day of Service events.
· We require that everyone provide their own face masks and PPE  
· We require social distancing of at least 6 feet where possible 
· Groups will be limited to 10 people 
· Check-in times will be staggered to practice safe gathering
· Group check in times and instructions will be sent out prior to the event.
· Projects and Project Leads will be assigned by staff

I have attached forms we will require from our volunteers to complete in order to participate. Please complete and return to me before or on event day. If you have any questions or specific requests, please contact me directly. 

Email: Larry.Garcia@surpriseaz.gov
Phone: 623 222-1522
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